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CHANGE OF COMPANY’S WEBSITE ADDRESS  

 

The board of directors (the “Board”) of Century Group International Holdings 

Limited (the “Company”) announces that, the Company’s website address will be 

changed from “https://www.cherishholdings.com” to “https://www.centurygroup.com.hk” 

with effect from 6 December 2021. 
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Century Group International Holdings Limited 

Wang Feng 

Chairman 

 

Hong Kong, 3 December 2021 

 

 

As at the date of this announcement, the Board comprises Mr. Wang Feng and Mr. Man Wai 

Lun as executive Directors, and Mr. Law Ka Ming Michael, Mr. Chung Man Lai and Ms. 

Lam Yuen Man Maria as independent non-executive Directors. 

 

  


